[GEfIL Alumni Group Annual General Meeting was held]

GEfIL Alumni Group held Annual General Meeting (AGM) on October 1%, 2022, on Komaba campus.
After the reporting of our activity and finance, which has been performed every year, we also
conducted a workshop with Sumitomo Corporation, GLP Leading Partner, for the first time as AGM.
Through the active discussion with GEfIL students, faculty, staff, alumni, and workers of Sumitomo
Corporation, we could reconsider our past, present, and future and think of our lifestyle and work style

in the future.
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